

[※]

28th August 2013

HOUSE OF COMMONS LONDON SW1A 0AA

Mr Dan Cliffe
Inquiry Manager
Cineworld/City Screen Merger Inquiry
Competition Commission
Victoria House
Southampton Row
London, WC1B 4AD

Dear Mr Cliffe,

[※]

The above constituent recently contacted my office to highlight her concerns regarding the possible closure of the Belmont Picturehouse Cinema in Aberdeen.

Following the recent announcement that the Competition Commission may order Cineworld to close some of its cinemas in Aberdeen, [×] was concerned to hear the above cinema may have to close. [×] wished to highlight the unique nature of the cinema and what it has to offer the citizens of Aberdeen of all ages, but particularly the elderly. Without the backing of Cineworld, this unique cinema may have ceased to exist all together, with Aberdeen losing a much-loved entertainment venue.

I write to reiterate these concerns to you, and would appreciate any comment you may have on this issue. Thank you for your assistance in addressing my constituent's concerns. I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Dame Anne Begg MP Aberdeen South

Please address correspondence to:

Dame Anne Begg MP (Aberdeen South), Admiral Court, Poynernook Road, Aberdeen AB11 5QX
Tel: 01224 252704 Fax: 01224 252705 Email: anne.begg.mp@parliament.uk